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September 27, 2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Bivd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2022-00317
North Shelby Water Company
Corrected Statement of Disclosure for Herb McCoun

Dear Ms. Bridwell:
Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is a corrected Statement of Disclosure submitted on behalf of
North Shelby Water Company in response to a recent request from Kentucky Public Service Commission

staff: there was not a box checked on the ARF Form-3 signed by Herbert McCoun stating whether he has
no related party transactions with the utility or not. It has been corrected on the attached form.

Sincerely,

bt 121 _

Robert K. Miller



